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BOX HILL ATHLETIC CLUB ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING, 7:30PM TONIGHT! 
Just a reminder that the club’s annual general meeting will be held at the clubrooms tonight, Tuesday, July 10, starting at 7:30pm. 
 
 
 
BUNDOORA CROSS COUNTRY, SATURDAY, JULY 21 
The next event for the winter season will be the cross country championships at Bundoora Park, on Saturday, July 21. The Victorian All 
Schools Championships will be held in the morning followed by the AV under 20 and open championships in the afternoon. Those running in 
the All Schools events should enter through their schools. Any under 20 or open runners who do not have a seasons entry should contact 
Chris O’Connor as soon as possible to make sure that you are entered for this event. 
 
 
 
COLIBAN RELAYS: HARCOURT TO BENDIGO ON THIS SATURDAY, JULY 7 
Despite a number of runners being unavailable for this event, Box Hill still filled 3 men’s teams and one women’s team. In what was a close 
competition, Box Hill finished 4th in men’s division 1. Our division 3 team finished 2nd and we came 4th in division 5. Our women’s team was 
8th. 
Unfortunately individual times are not yet available, but despite not coming away with a win, it was great to see more than 20 runners and 
supporters making the trip to Bendigo for this event. 
 
 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS  
Tuesday July 10         Annual General Meeting, 7:30pm at the clubrooms 
Saturday, July 21     Bundoora Cross Country combined with All Schools cross country championships  
Saturday, August 4 Sandown Road Relays 
Saturday, August 18 Cross Country at Yarra Bend 
 
 
 
QUESTIONS? 
If you have any questions about the winter season competition, contact a member of the club winter competition committee. 
Graeme Olden   ph. 9885 0890  email: mailto:golden@sprint.net.au  
Ian and Megan Sloane   ph. 9459 4486  email: mailto:iansloane@optusnet.com.au  
Chris O'Connor   ph: 9882 6108  email: mailto:coconnor@swin.edu.au  
 
 


